From: Lenart, Brett

To: Schopieray, Christine

Cc: Barrett, Jon; Beattie, Kelly

Subject: FW: March 27th ZBA Meeting

Date: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 3:17:32 PM

Hello Christine —

See below, Michael Dobmeier is resigning from the Zoning Board of Appeals, after the May 22"
meeting.

Sincerely,

Brett Lenart, AICP - Planning Manager

City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services

Direct (734) 794-6000 #42606 | General (734) 794-6265

From: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 2:55 PM

To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>

Subject: FW: March 27th ZBA Meeting

Kristen Vander Lugt Administrative
AssistantCity of Ann Arbor | Planning Services
Phone: 734.794.6000 x42618

From: Mike Dobmeier <} GG o>

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 8:59 AM

To: Candice Briere <} GG
Cc: Barrett, Jon <} > Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: March 27th ZBA Meeting

Thanks Candice - I'll be there to lead the March meeting.

I did want to let you all know that I will unfortunately need to step down from the ZBA after
the May 22nd meeting. I found out this week that I was accepted into a grad program at UM
and the classes/workload will conflict with my ability to attend the meetings. The program
starts the first week of June. Please let me know if you need a formal resignation or
something of the like and I'll be happy to provide. Additionally, I have an excellent
recommendation for someone to fill the vacancy - Megan Peters - I believe she had submitted
an application at Jon's suggestion a few years ago when there was a vacancy that Julie filled.
I'd be happy to ping Megan about it to confirm she's still interested in serving if needed.

I'm bummed to step down but am sure this won't be the last time I serve the city. I've really
enjoyed it and it's been a pleasure to work with you all.

Thanks,
Mike





